
VILLAGE OF HASTINGS-ON-HUDSON, NEW YORK 
TRANSPORTATION WORKING GROUP 

REGULAR MEETING 
August 22, 2017 

 
 
A regular meeting was held by the Transportation Working Group on Tuesday, August 22, 2017 at 7:30 p.m. in 
the Hastings Village Hall.   
 
PRESENT: Jeanette Sawyer Cohen (Chair), Richard Bass, Amy Lambert, Dan Sbrega, Matt Hobby, Jim 
Nolan, Richard Griffin (public visitor) 
 
Board of Trustees Meeting Recap 
Opened meeting by discussing prior meeting with HOH BoT. Trustees voted to select Sam Schwartz to retain as 
the Village traffic engineering consultant.  
 
Group agreed on two projects to recommend as Initial Task Order for the consultant: Ravensdale and James 
Streets, with equal priority. Richard to explore how to start the process of engaging the consultant. 
 
Environmental Impact Statements 
Discussed how to gain access to current and future EIS to see if funding can be found to address congestion 
concerns. 
 
Liaison Volunteers 
Group decided that the volunteers are not required at the present time. 
 
Sidewalks 
Chair to ask Paul Feiner how Greenburgh gets sidewalks funded.  
 
Crosswalks 
Dan and Richard consult further with Police Chief and consider how to best to proceed implementing list.  
 
 
Next meeting 

The next meeting will be held at 7:30-8:30 pm on September 26, 2017.   

 
ADJOURNMENT 
Chair adjourned the regular meeting at 8:56 p.m. 
 


